                 Bald Eagle Repeater Association
                                               Club Meeting

                                                                November 18, 2003

A meeting of the Bald Eagle Repeater Association was held on Tuesday evening, November 18, 2003 at the Houston Ridge Apartment Complex on Sherwood Drive in Montgomery.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE at 7:00pm.

An introduction of the members present was made.
There were 11 members present: Bill Barnes, N3JIX, Stan Boler, WD9BBV, Jim Boose, KB3ETE, Keith Brown, KB3CB, Fran Burke, K3LYC, Ken Frey, WB3HOI, Ryan Gross, N3SSL, Dennis Gruver, KB3FCO, Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP, Ken Swinn, N3ZCJ, Matt Lunger, KB3JKU.

The minutes of the meeting held on September 16, 2003 were approved on a motion by Fran Burke, K3LYC and seconded by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP.

The Treasurer report was approved on a motion by Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP and seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB.

The balance in the Checking Account on November 18, 2003--------$1,122.54
Repeater Updates:

The tower for the .49 repeater has been erected on the property of Rob Paulhamus, K3RWP. Five hams helped with this project on Sunday, November 16, 2003. The tower is presently at 50 feet. 15 more feet will be added at a later date. The coordination for the repeater hasn’t arrived to date.  A request for grounding  rods and material was asked  and on a  motion by Ryan Gross, N3SSL to purchase the grounding rods and needed material for the grounding was seconded by Bill Barnes, N3JIX and the motion was approved. It was also mentioned to have the .49 equipment included  in the Club Insurance. The secretary asked that a list of the equipment to be insured be given to him so it can be submitted to the Insurance Company.
There are problems with the audio on the .09 repeater. Ryan Gross, N3SSL will check this problem as soon as possible. Other than the audio problem everything on the repeaters is working well.

The Election of Officers for 2004 was held at tonights meeting.

The officers nominated are: 
President: Bill Barnes, N3JIX

Vice-President, Jim Boose, KB3ETE

Secretary-Treasurer, Ken Frey, WB3HOI

On a motion by Fran Burke to close all nominations was seconded by Keith Brown, KB3CB and the motion was approved.

The Secretary cast the ballot in favor of the nominated officers for 2004 and they were elected for the year 2004.
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The secretary read a letter from Mrs. Jim Wilson and a letter from Verizon. The Club 911 address had to be corrected.  The correction on this was made by Ryan Gross, N3SSL and Ken Frey, WB3HOI.

A discussion on which night to hold the Club meeting either on Tuesday or Wednesday evenings? An E-Mail will be sent out to the Club membership to get input on which night they favor and then a decision will be made on the results.

Ryan Gross, N3SSL stated he would like to get a project underway to get the 6 meter repeater operational. Cams are the main concern. There will be more on this at the next meeting.

This ended all regular club business and on a motion by Stan Boler, WD9BBV to adjourn was seconded by Bill Barnes, N3JIX at 7:50pm.

A nice social hour with refreshments was held after the meeting.

The next meeting will be either, Tuesday evening, January 20 or Wednesday evening, January 21. This will be decided by the first of the year.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Frey, WB3HOI

Secretary, BERA
